



CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG.

TEL: 27118175 FAX: 27621550

Circular No. 22049

24th February, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Daily Rapid Antigen Tests (RAT) to End Next Week

The Education Bureau has announced the latest arrangements for RAT. Secondary school students will no longer be required to conduct RAT with effect from 1st March, 2023.

The school will continue to keep the school environment clean and hygienic in order to safeguard the health of staff and students.

The Education Bureau reiterates that vaccination is the most effective safeguard measure as it can prevent severe cases and reduce risk of fatalities effectively. Schools and parents should make full use of the different channels provided by the Government for vaccination in order to achieve comprehensive and enhanced protection.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Ting Leung

Principal

陳瑞祺(喇沙)書院 九龍何文田常和街四號 電話:二七一一八一七五 傳真:二七六二一五五零



CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN, KOWLOON, HONG KONG. TEL: 27118175 FAX: 27621550

22049

敬啟者:

每天快速抗原檢測將於下星期取消

教育局宣佈由 2023 年 3 月 1 日起取消中學生每日回校前必須完成一次快速抗原檢測的要求。

學校將繼續保持校園環境清潔衞生,以保障師生健康。

教育局重申接種疫苗是最有效的防禦方法,可以減低重症及死亡風險。學校和家長應 充分利用政府提供的不同途徑,安排學生盡早接種疫苗,讓他們及早獲得保護。

如有疑問,歡迎致電校務處查詢(電話 27118175)。

此致

各家長

陳瑞祺(喇沙)書院校長

李丁亮 啟

2023年2月24日